
Spring is here! Hooray! As our days grow warmer we will be spending more time 
learning and playing outdoors. 

Miss Kristin will be away for a few weeks doing a practicum. We are happy to 
have Miss Tarwynne with us while Miss Kristin is away. 

Letter of the Week 

Our letters this month are:  

Ww, Xx, Yy and Zz 

Ask your child to show you these 
letters in sign language and tell you 
something that begins with these 

letters. APRIL BIRTHDAYS: 

Happy Birthday to: 
 

Olivia R Apr. 3rd 
Evelyn Apr. 12th 
Faye Apr. 15th 
Mara Apr. 18th 
Raya Apr. 26th 

Payton Apr. 29th 

Themes for April 

We will be having some fun 
with the themes of Easter, 

Community Helpers and Bees 
this month. 

Happy Spring! Miss Shannon, Miss Kristin and Miss Leigh-Anne 

Reminders 

Thank You for continuing to uphold 
the Zero Sickness Policy by keeping 
children, who are sick, at home. This 
helps to keep all of us healthy and 

our programs running. 

Please make sure that ALL of your 
children’s belongings are labeled to 

help us avoid accidental sharing. 
Thank You! 

Important Dates 

Classes resume after Spring Break on 
April 3rd and 4th. 

Ladybug Preschool will be CLOSED on 
the following days; 

April 7th to observe Good Friday 
April 10th to observe Easter Monday 

Scholastic Books 

Scholastic continues to offer online 
ordering and home delivery of 
books. Check out the online 

catalogues at scholastic.ca . Be 
sure to use Ladybug’s class code 
when ordering to help earn free 
books for your child’s program. 

Class Code: 

RC218536 


